
  

10/21/2021 

A Message From our Engagement team:  

• Birchwood Cottages Trick or Treating- Tuesday, October 26th, 3-5 pm 
o Birchwood Cottages will be participating in Owatonna’s “Trick or Treating with our senior livings”; see 

the attached flyer if you are interested in attending other facilities. 
o Due to the expected high volume of Owatonna residents coming we will be having the residents at the 

sunroom windows handing out candy. 
o We will be serving Hot Apple Cider and Cookies outside to anyone that would like them. 
o Bring your Halloween spirit and come in your favorite costume. 
o If you have any further questions, please contact Karen Spears, Life Enrichment Coordinator, at 507-594-

8005 or karens@birchwoodcottagesmn.com 
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